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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Germany Music Tour in July 2024 – Expression of Interest 

  

Following our hugely successful foreign concert tours to Belgium in 2019 and the Netherlands in 2022, the 

Parmiter’s Music Department is planning a trip, through Rayburn Tours, to perform three concerts in three 

countries between Friday 12 and Monday 15 July 2024.  This will be a wonderful opportunity for Parmiter’s 

music students to perform in a variety of settings and somewhere completely different.  At this stage, we are 

looking to take a Concert Orchestra and Choir for three contrasting performance opportunities and intend to 

base ourselves in Aachen in Germany. 

 

The full cost of the trip will be dependent on the number of participants but will be approximately £560 per 

student, which will cover travel by coach, half board accommodation in DJH Hostel in Aachan and travel 

insurance.  We will leave early on Friday 12 July and return to school in the afternoon/evening of Monday 15 

July 2024. 

  

Places will be open to young musicians in Years 8 to 13 in the new academic year, who are committed to 

extra-curricular music in school, and at the discretion of the Music Department.  If your child would like to 

take part in this trip, please complete the Expression of Interest form by Friday 14 July (one form per student).   

 

Once the trip has been confirmed, we will then provide further details and request a deposit payment early in 

the Autumn term. We hope you agree that this is a special opportunity for our Music students and will support 

your child on the tour. 

  

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to email (S.Bates@parmiters.herts.sch.uk). 

 

We look forward to confirming arrangements in the near future. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 

 

Mr S Bates 

Director of Music 
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